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Scenic America launches ViewFinders website 
Program is first in nation to teach principles of the visual environment 
 
WASHINGTON -- Scenic America is proud to announce the launch of ViewFinders, the first 
and only educational program aimed at teaching youth how to critically examine the visual 
environment. 
 
First developed by the Dunn Foundation, ViewFinders is designed to help citizens look at 
their communities in a new light.  “Simply asking a question like ‘do I like the way my street 
looks?’ is a vital first step in working towards a more beautiful environment,” said Mary 
Tracy, president of Scenic America.  “But it’s a question that doesn’t get asked enough in our 
busy day to day lives.” 
 
Scenic America worked with the Dunn Foundation to redevelop the ViewFinders curriculum 
for the digital age, resulting in a website that is fun, interactive and visually appealing.  
While designed with youths in grades 5 – 8 in mind, the program can be enjoyed by people 
of all ages.  “We believe that parents, teachers and other adults will enjoy and learn as much 
from ViewFinders as children will,” said Tracy. 
 
Among the features of ViewFinders is the chance to be mayor of “Youville” and decide how 
you want your town to look.  By choosing from a series of different options users can watch 
the town change right before their eyes.  Another lesson allows users to click on blighted 
objects and literally clean up their town!  
 
“We want all Americans to feel empowered and have a say in how their community looks,” 
said Tracy.  “In particular we want our younger generations -- tomorrow’s leaders -- to know 
that they have the power and, just as importantly, the responsibility to make choices that will 
ensure that America the Beautiful is more than just a slogan in the years to come.”	
 
ViewFinders can be found online at www.view-finders.org   
 

*** 
 
Scenic America is the only national 501c3 nonprofit organization dedicated to preserving 
and enhancing the scenic character of America’s roadways, countryside and communities.  
 
For more information contact Max Ashburn, Communications Director, at 202.463.1294 or 
ashburn@scenic.org.   
 


